
       Newsletter – June 2022 

                                                                              June Birthday 

Jessica June 1                                                                                         Saori June 1        

Cassidy June 26                                                                                      McKenzie June 6 

                                                                                     Important June Dates 

June 3– Bike Day, Don’t forget your helmet please. 
June 6– Splash Park (Pre School and Infant room only if weather permit). 
June 8– Picnic in the park (Lunch and Fun @park). 
June 14- Bike Day, Don’t forget your helmet please. 
June 17- Splash Park (All rooms, Pick up will be at Splash park end of the day). 
June 20– PJ Day 
June 23– Backwards Day 
June 27– Water Play Day (Outside water activities) 

Our Newsletter for every month is posted on our website. Please do check our new website       

regularly. 

                                                                                    Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

                                         email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com   
                                                                      780 987 3349  

Spring has left and summer is here! That means it’s the perfect time for our students to begin learning 
about the summer season. As you can tell by our June newsletters, we will be spending a lot of time 
outdoors so make sure your kiddo has appropriate attire, bug spray/lotion and sunscreen to protect 
their skin! Just like we celebrated Mother’s Day in May, we will also be learning all about fathers in 
June! What an exciting month we will have! Most of our Classroom will be discussing the life cycle of a 
Butterfly and will be experiencing the process live. June 5th is World Environment Day. It's a day to en-
courage worldwide awareness to revive and protect our environments. While we try to implement sus-
tainability into our practice every day, there is ALWAYS room for improvement. We took this opportuni-
ty to re-visit recycling and open up discussions about ways we can reduce, reuse and recycle. We do our 
best to minimize as much waste as possible and we are always learning and trying to improve. It all 
starts with us, and educating our children at an early stage can end up changing the world . 

                                                              Important Friendly Reminder  

Please send family photos if not already sent. We would love to have everyone photos up. 

As we are spending more time outside these days  ,please send appropriate footwears. No Flip Flops ! 

We will be doing  much more water activities and splash park visits please supply an extra suit, towel 
and clothing that can be left at day care for these specific times. 

Show & Share are Thursdays and Fridays please be advised that your child will be responsible for the 
toy/item that they are bringing. 


